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We are excited to be hosting the 2023 Groundwater Modellers’ Forum conference on 19th October, 
with a theme that invites us to challenge the assumptions that are built into our models.  For the 
first time, we are using a professional audio-visual livestream, with interaction via Sli.do to allow for 
remote access to the conference! 
 
We have a broad programme of presentations from across Hydrogeology in the UK and 
abroad.  Please come and join us to catch up with colleagues and hear about the latest 
developments and ideas from across the industry! 
 
Sign-up and full programme details can be at the link below.  Institute of Geologists of Ireland 
members are able to access the GSL members’ rate – please input your IGI member into the Notes 
and Comments box when you book.  The deadline for in-person bookings is Thursday 12th October, 
and the deadline for remote access bookings is Monday 16th. 
What Are We Not Modelling? And Does It Matter? – The Hydrogeological Group (hydrogroup.org.uk) 
 
Any questions, please direct to christopher.barry@stantec.com  
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